Office of the City Clerk

MAUREEN FEENEY
| City Clerk

January 24, 2022
To The City Council

Councilors:

In accordance with Section 15 of Chapter 452 of the Acts of 1948
your body is hereby notified that a vacancy has occurred in the District One City
Council seat, effective April 30, 2022, and a special election must be held for
the purpose of nominating a district councilor to fill that position for the
remainder of the term. (Charter 15A)

Attached is the excerpt from the Chapter 233 of the Acts of 1993. This special
legislation, regarding the filing of vacancies on the City Council, amends
Section 15 and adds new Section 15A and 15B to Chapter 452 of the Act of
1948.

Respectfully,

Maureen Feeney 7/
City Clerk
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